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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1. Format has been updated to “Brief article” as the editors have suggested. The AmEditor Company edited the paper; please find enclosed their letter of recommendation. 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers
Reviewer (1) – 00033295

Thank you very much for your comments. I have already proposed to upload a one minute compiled video of the procedure to the distinguished editors and I do keep my proposal. 
Reviewer (2) – 00070143
Thank you very much for your comments. Indeed, as we have commented in the discussion section, this was only done in vitro only. The method was however was repeated several times “in vitro”, during the concept phase, as better ways of doing it were searched: for example, the initial incision was at first horizontal, but we could not work so good so as to dissect up and down from the incision line. We felt that it was better if the incision line was vertical so as to dissect left and right form the incision line. As we have stated and you have kindly noted, this paper is purely theoretical, and the value of this technique remains to be validated “in vivo”. We feel however that the technique should be published as it is so as to pinpoint the method in a timeframe. 
Reviewer (3) – 00004227
Thank you very much for your comments. First of all, as the editorial policy requests, we have submitted our paper to one of the selected English language editing companies, the AmEditor company. Secondly, as you have suggested, we have expanded our introduction section so as to familiarize the readers to NOTES techniques. Moreover, in the COMMENTS section, we have explained the paper for readers outside this field, so as to better understand its content and benefit more readers of the journal.
3. References and typesetting were corrected
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. 
Sincerely yours,
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